
 
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 

PO Box 399 
Puyallup, WA  98371 

Phone: (253) 414-0345, (888) 806-7048, Fax (253) 582-9561 

 

RESIDENTIAL RATE AND SERVICE CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Customer:                                                                                                                                 October 10, 2017 
 
As you know, beginning March 1, 2017 we provided customers with wheeled garbage carts to replace manually serviced 
customer provided cans.  Customers received their wheeled carts between March and June 2017.  Upon receipt of the carts, 
customers began to experience a higher rate, which was the result of a request for approval of this new program with the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC) to recover the capital investment, and other costs required for 
this new program.  Unfortunately we recently found there was a mathematical error in the calculation of the new cart rates 
and we are not currently recovering the cost of this new program.   

We worked with the WUTC to correct this mathematical error, and customers will see these new rates on their bills effective 
November 1, 2017.  The new monthly rates are as follows: 

 Revised Rates

Original Effective 

Can/Cart Size Cart Rates 11/1/2017

Residential Garbage

Mini Can/20 Gallon Cart 14.53$             14.90$             

1 Can/1 35 Gallon Cart 18.30$             18.77$             

2 Cans/1 65 Gallon Cart 26.91$             27.61$             

3 Cans/1 95 Gallon Cart 37.45$             38.42$             

Note:  Rates for services listed are going up on an average of 8.73%.

Recycling

95 Gallon every-other-week 7.14$               7.14$               

Non-Recycling Customers add $1.00 for 20/35 gallon cart, $2.00 for 65 gallon cart, 

and $3.00 for 95 gallon cart, per month.

 
 

We sincerely apologize for this and any confusion this may cause.  We work closely with the WUTC, and it is both of our goals 
to ensure your rates are fair, just and reasonable, and that we provide the best level of service to you possible. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the revised rates, please contact Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. between 7:30 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m. Monday through Friday.  Emailed questions may be sent to MurrysDisposal@wasteconnections.com. 
 
You can submit comments to the UTC by going to utc.wa.gov and clicking “Submit a Comment,” or by one of the following 
options: 
 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA  98504-7250   
E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 
Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 
 

 

Sincerely, 
Management 
Murrey’s Disposal Co., Inc. 


